
When it Comes to Contracting
With the Federal Government:
Beware
While  at  first  glance,  an  engagement  with  the  federal
government may appear lucrative, the venture comes with many
strings attached, and the cost of compliance with the rules
can quickly outweigh the financial benefit of the contract
itself,  warns  Jennifer  S.  Cluverius  in  an  article  on  the
website of Nexsen Pruet, LLC.

She  writes  that  a  lack  of  experience  can  lead  a  federal
contractor or subcontractor can encounter these pitfalls.

The  article  discusses  some  of  the  most  costly  and  often-
unnoticed employment-related compliance obligations.

Read the article.
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